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CBSE/Director(Trainings)/2018            Date: 18th April 2018  

 
Notice 

 
Opening a Window Period for additional registration for  

 
CBSE Teachers’ Conference 

on 
‘Education for Sustainable Development’ 

 
Ref.: Notification No. CBSE/Director(Trainings)/2018 dated 6th March 2018 
 
         In response to the above notification, a good number of participants have already 

registered for the conference. However, keeping in view the constant requests received from the 

Teachers and Principals of CBSE affiliated schools, a window for online registration for the 

above said Conference is being opened for three days i.e. from 18th April to 20th April 2018 

restricted to a maximum of 200 more registrations. Kindly refer the above said Notification 

for details. Please note that papers will not be accepted from the participants who will register 

for the Conference during this window period.  

 

The link for the online registration is as under: 

                                        https://goo.gl/forms/tk6BxNpMgJPFFR1V2 

 

A print out of the automated reply received after online registration and DD should reach COE, 

at the following address on or before 25th April 2018 for confirmation of your participation. 
 

The Head 

CBSE Centre of Excellence, Thiruvananthapuram 

LIC Divisional Office Campus 

2nd Floor, Block-B, Pattam, Thiruvananthapuram-695004 (Kerala) 

Email id: cbsecoe.tvm@gmail.com 

 

For any queries, you may contact Shri Pramod Kumar T.K., Deputy Secretary/Head, CBSE 

Centre of Excellence, Thiruvananthapuram on 08920555807 or send an email at 

cbsecoe.tvm@gmail.com   

 
 

     
                                                    (Dr. Biswajit Saha) 

                                             Director (Vocational and Training) 
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